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 [Translation based on material released on Tokyo Stock Exchange by Sharp Corporation] 
 

March 12, 2021 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice on Receipt of Investigation Report from Investigation Committee 
 
 

Sharp Corporation (“the Company”) announced on December 25, 2020 regarding “Notice of Improper 
Accounting Treatment at Sharp's Consolidated Subsidiary and Establishment of Investigation 
Committee” to establish an Investigation Committee formed by members including lawyers and 
accountants on possible improper accounting treatment occurred at its consolidated subsidiary, 
Kantatsu Co. Ltd. Today, the Company received the investigation report from the Investigation 
Committee (disclosed separately in Japanese).  

The Company expresses its sincere apologies once again to all stakeholders including shareholders, 
investors, partners and all related members for causing concerns and inconveniences.  

The Company takes this situation seriously, and will carefully review the approved facts, factors of 
occurrence, and proposal for recurrence prevention presented by the Investigation Committee, and 
will recognize the issues correct in order to create and execute a detailed recurrence prevention 
measure. 

 
1. Investigation Results of the Investigation Committee 

Investigation results by the investigation committee are described in the attached Investigation 
Report. 

Due to duty of confidentiality with business partners, the contents are partially non-disclosed. 
 
2. Impact Against The Company’s Consolidated Performance 

Impact against the Company’s consolidated performance is scheduled to be announced today, 
March 12, 2021. 
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